
 

 

North Davidson Marching Black Knights Band Booster Meeting 

December 1st, 2016 

7:03pm-8:06pm 

 Meeting called to order by Cindy Leonard 

 October Minutes approved.  All minutes are current and up on the web site. 

 Fundraising: 

1. Fruit Sale – Made about $1670 

Saturday, Dec. 10th Fruit Delivery - Please mark your calendar.  We need 

a lot of help.  Please bring your hand trucks.  I will email the time as 

soon as we know.  It's usually 7 am - 7:30 am that it arrives. We have to 

unload the truck, sort it and count it, then begin pulling orders.  All fruit 

sold will need to be picked up Saturday morning, as we do not have 

anywhere to store it.  

2. Candy Bars – Made about $182 

Money for any outstanding candy bars needs to be sent in ASAP. 

3. Texas Roadhouse Gift Cards – Made about $225 

4. Zumbathon – Saturday December 3rd  from 12 noon – 2 pm at the 

Midway Town Center 

 Upcoming Events: 

Saturday, Dec. 3 from 12 noon - 2 pm Saxmas and Brassmas will be playing 
for the Charity League of Lexington Holiday House.  (Donation will be made 
to the band boosters.) ** Dr. Hoover’s house on Linden Lane, Lexington 
Country Club 

Monday, Dec. 5th Lexington Christmas Parade (bring your bibs and shoes 
and gloves to school).  Leave ND at 4:30 pm, line-up at 5 pm, parade starts 
at 6 pm, back to ND around 8 pm. 

Dec. 15th - Christmas Band Concert at 7 pm at Friedberg Moravian Church 
(2178 Friedberg Church Road, Winston Salem, NC 27127) 



 

 

Saxmas (and possibly Brassmas) will be playing for the Salvation Army Red 
Kettle drive several times from now until Christmas.  I will send out dates as 
I know them.  They play at Belk's in Lexington. If you're out shopping stop 
by and enjoy some joyful cheer. 

There will be a Band Banquet in May.  This banquet is for all band kids and 
their families....this includes color guard, marching band, jazz band, and 
concert band and wind ensemble.  Details to come in the spring. 

January 11th Band Pictures - Detail information coming in a couple of weeks 

 Treasurers report: 
1. Festival Update:  Made $7,100.50 

2. We have several trophies that were sponsored for our festival, but 
have not been paid for.  That needs to be taken care of ASAP. 

3. Third Quarter of school starts January 25th for those in Concert Band 
or Wind Ensemble.  Spring fees are $55 and will be due at that 
time.  There is also a $25 instrument rental fee if your child plays a 
school instrument during the spring semester. 

4. If you are ordering from Amazon.com for Christmas (or any time), 
please consider signing up for Smile.Amazon.com.  It takes about 2 
minutes to sign up.  You will be directed to the exact same website as 
amazon.com, the only perk is that you get to choose an organization 
(ND Band) to receive a small percentage of your purchase.  Each 
purchase you make, the band gets a small percentage. 

5. Budget for next year is up for discussion. 
6. The Barlow’s are donating majority of cost incurred making the 

props. 
7. Knight notes raised about $1400 for Denny Fordham scholarship 

Fund 

Band Boosters does not end just because marching season has ended.  We will 
continue to meet the 2nd Thursday of the month at 7 pm in the band room. 
Please try to attend, even if your child is not in Spring band.  After the first of the 
year we will begin to work on the budget for next year and search for officers and 
positions for next year.  Then we have a banquet to plan. 

*See attached Roster  

http://smile.amazon.com/
http://amazon.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 


